
PUBLIC NOTICE 

HOUSING OPPORTUNITIES FOR PERSONS WITH HIV/AIDS 

LAPEER, LIVINGSTON, MACOMB, OAKLAND AND ST. CLAIR COUNTIES 

 

The City of Warren anticipates having approximately $1,250,000* available in 2024-2025 HOPWA 

(Housing Opportunities for Persons with HIV/AIDS) program funds to serve the counties listed above.  

The City proposes funding the following activities to meet the highest priority housing needs identified 

for persons living with HIV/AIDS and their families:  1) emergency housing assistance $80,000; 2) 

supportive services housing advocacy $412,500; 3) tenant based rental assistance $250,000; 4) 

administration $37,500; 5) permanent housing placement $60,000; 6) master leasing $160,000;                

7) rehab/acquisition $250,000.   

 

The City’s Proposed 2024-2025 Housing and Community Development Action Plan which contains more 

information is available for review on the City’s website at 

http://www.cityofwarren.org/index.php/community-development.  Comments received at this address: 1 

City Square, Suite 210, Warren, MI 48093 before 5:00 p.m. April 12, 2024 will be considered.  Interested 

parties may also speak at a public hearing before the Warren City Council on April 9, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.  

Any person who needs accommodations to participate in this meeting should contact the Warren City 

Council Office at (586) 258-2060 – 48 hours in advance of the meeting to request assistance.  

 

* Formula allocation is an estimate, HOPWA activity funding for Tenant Based Rental Assistance, 

Supportive Services, and Administration will be adjusted to match actual allocation amounts.   

http://www.cityofwarren.org/index.php/community-development

